
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carer      17th September 2021 
 

School Photographs – 27/9/21 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday the 27th September 

2021 to take photographs of all children. 

• Infant school children will not be bought across to us this year for sibling 

photographs, therefore if you have a child at the infants or a younger 

sibling and would like them to be photographed as a family group with 

your Westdale Junior School child(ren) please let us know ticking the 

box below and filling in the name of your child. 

• Please arrive  at school between 8.00am and 8.30am when the 

photographer has set aside time to do this. 

 

        Family photograph including younger children not in the Junior school. 

Name of child at Westdale Juniors: _____________________________ 

 (Please come to school between 8.00am and 8.30am). 

 

• Westdale junior children who have siblings here will automatically be 

photographed together as well as individually. 

 

Please do contact us if you have any queries. 

Many thanks, 

 

Rachel Frater 

Admin Officer  


